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Safety Alert!  
 

Reported Sexual and Gender -Based Misconduct  
  
Date of Incident(s):  9/10/15 and 9/13/15 

Description: Skidmore College Campus Safety is investigating a report of an unknown person(s) taking 
photos of a female student while she was in the shower in Penfield Hall. The reported incident of sexual 
exploitation occurred during the early evening on 9/10/15 and 9/13/15. 

 
If you have any information:  

Please contact Skidmore College Campus Safety at 518-580-5567. 

Each of us is responsible for helping to create a safe environment free of all forms of harassment and 
assault.  Therefore:  
1. Skidmore College does not tolerate sexual misconduct. 
2. Skidmore College encourages reporting. 
3. As a campus we will respond swiftly and appropriately to reports of sexual and gender- 
    based misconduct in order to protect individuals and the campus community. 
4. Skidmore College encourage all members of the community to be mindful of their own and 
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